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December 13, 2017


MEMORANDUM


TO:		Thomas Holyoke, Chair
		Academic Senate

FROM:	Keith Clement, Chair
		Undergraduate Curriculum Subcommittee

RE:	Transmittal Memo for Bachelors of Arts in Liberal Arts 


This memorandum will serve to inform the Academic Senate that the Undergraduate Curriculum Subcommittee has approved the Bachelors of Arts in Liberal Arts Degree Program. The B.A. in Liberal Arts is a fully online Self-Support Degree Completion Program. 
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